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Safety First! 
 Visitor safety is a priority at Warton Crag. The geology is spectacular but we do 

need to recognize the risk of this amazing landscape. 
 

   
 

Warton Quarry site was a commercial quarry from 1931 until 1966 providing stone for the construction of the M6. 

Lancashire County Council are now the owners of the site and manage it in partnership with the AONB. The quarry 

itself is now fenced off to the public, however outside the peregrine and Raven nesting season it is enjoyed by 

experienced climbers. Hazard signs provided by the County Council were strategically placed around the quarry to 

warn visitors of the risks. 

 

Save the date 21st August – Creating wildflower habitats 

 


